
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

7 Mile Road full closure between the East Frontage Road and  

State Highway “38” to begin on Monday October 24th 

 

 

Caledonia – The intersection of 7 Mile Road and County Highway “V” will be completely 
closed beginning on Monday morning, October 24, 2016. The two-week closure is 
needed since the intersection of 7 Mile Road and CTH “V” will be reconstructed.  Seven 
Mile Road will be closed from the East Frontage Road to STH “38”, and CTH “V” will be 
closed from County “G” to the County Line. The intersection reconstruction is expected 
to end by November 5, but the construction schedule is weather dependent. 
 
Seven Mile Road and CTH “V” will be closed to all traffic at the construction site.  A 
detour for each road has been posted to direct traffic around the closed intersection.  A 
detour has been posted for 7 Mile Road traffic to use the East Frontage Road, CTH “G”, 
CTH “H”, and STH “38”.  The other detour has been posted for CTH “V” traffic to use 
CTH “G”, CTH “H”, STH “38”, and STH “100”.  Motorists should schedule an extra 10 
minutes to drive the detour routes. 
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